
  

Hello everyone, 

  

I am interested in being considered for the TTRA Interna:onal Board of Directors. 

  

As the current VP of the CenStates board, I’ve been a dedicated member of not only the 

regional chapter, but the interna:onal organiza:on for years. I joined TTRA back in 2015 and 

have sat on several MOF conference planning commiOees, aOended many MOF and Annual 

conferences, presented at conferences, par:cipated in webinars, and assisted the board on 

several projects related to membership and vendor percep:ons.  

Over the past few years as a board member, and currently the Vice President of Censtates, I’ve 

helped to plan our annual conferences, and acted as the lead alongside Treeline last year in 

Sioux City, worked to retain sponsorships, grow the membership, and assist the President to 

create a new strategic plan for the chapter.  

This organiza:on has strengthened my bonds in the industry, been a great resource for insights 

and learning, and given me a way to grow my experience in the tourism field. I’d love the 

opportunity to be considered for the board elec:ons so I am able to volunteer my :me and 

skillset to the associa:on to con:nue its success well into the future, and give back to TTRA for 

all its provided to me.  

Thank you for your considera:on, 

Kelsey  

  

Kelsey Waite 

Director, Client Engagement 

kwaite@longwoods-intl.com 

Phone: 317-399-8005 

mailto:kwaite@longwoods-intl.com

